
 

  

     
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-494 26th October 2022 
 

 

Please provide the following information about ADHD diagnosis in adults 

in Wales: 
 

1. The average diagnosis waiting times for women compared to men  
The Health Board does not currently hold this information.  The ADHD 

diagnostic and assessment service for adults within the Health Board 
commenced on 30th June 2022.  As this is a new service there is currently 

no waiting list. However, it is anticipated that a waiting list will be required 
to manage the demand once referrals are received. 

 
2. How many women have been diagnosed compared to men - a.) over 

the past year and, b.) in total on record.  
Please refer to Q1. 

 


